
October 21, 1960 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 298 
Walnütport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your letter of October 9, 1960 concerning 
your reception of our station on the morning of October 8. 
As you guessed, we do suppress our signal in your direction, 
and it is surprising that you received it as clearl1as you 
did. 

I have checked the log for the time you listed and have 
found that you definitely heard our programming and that 
you have logged it very accurately. 

Thanks again for your kind remarks concerning our trans- 
mission and your kind wishes for the future. 

Very truly yours, 

/ 
/4-1(0e-e4zz-9--(4. 

J. G. Lenoir 
Station Manager 
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